

## **Timeline for re-opening the Canning Stock Route (CSR)**

Traditional Owners of Native Title Lands over the Canning Stock Route are currently not issuing permits for transit on the CSR due to COVID-19.

The re-opening of the CSR will be based upon official health advice including the satisfactory rollout of Australia's vaccination program. As such providing a date for the re-opening is not currently possible.

Aboriginal Ranger groups are active in the area and monitoring the CSR as per normal.

For further information on permits please visit -

<https://www.canningstockroute.net.au/why-do-you-need-a-permit>

For information on the WA Government's travel restrictions -

<https://www.wa.gov.au/organisation/department-of-the-premier-and-cabinet/covid-19-coronavirus-remote-aboriginal-communities-travel>